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All Saints CE Primary School, Ashby Road, Coalville, Leics, LE67 3LB 

Thursday 2nd October 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Coalville Year 5 Arts Festival Monday 13th October 

 Apologies for the short notice 

 

I am pleased to share that your child will be taking part in the Coalville Arts Festival. This is a return to a long 

running festival that involves All Saints working and performing alongside other Primary and Secondary 

Schools in Coalville to produce a show at Castle Rock High School. 

 

As well as rehearsing in school, children will be going to Castle Rock in the morning of Monday 13th October 

before returning later in the day for a final rehearsal and the performance. All Transport is provided. 

 

There will be 2 performances for parents to come on Monday 13th October, tickets are £2 available payable 

on parentpay. (Each child can have two tickets in total). All tickets will be sold on a first come first served 

basis. 

 

You can have either one ticket for each performance or two tickets for one performance. 

- Performance 1 Monday 13th October, Castle Rock 4pm, doors open at 3.30pm. 

- Performance 2 Monday 13th October, Castle Rock 6pm, doors open at 5.30pm. 

All children need to be collected from Castle Rock at 7.15pm. You will be directed to collection points on the 

evening. Please arrive early as car parking will be limited. 

All children will please need a packed tea and snacks to have between performances. 

Please confirm to Miss Ball on Class Dojo if your child is able or unable to attend the performances. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 


